
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to edition 204 of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

It only takes a couple of minutes, devise a plan and travel 

safely.  

 

With the devastation that has come from heavy down 

pours and flooding across QLD and NSW our thoughts are 

with all our affected competitors, crews, families, track 

operator’s, officials and race fans.  

Speedway will do what speedway does best.. Jump in, 

help our mates and lend a hand! 

If you know someone who has been affected, give them 

a call/message and check in. A simple phone call can go 

a long way. 

With many national and state titles on the horizon, 

competitors are still doing their best to attend races across 

the nation. 

Please plan ahead if you are required to travel throughout these states. Check emergency service 

websites and avoid the affected areas. Don’t take risks and don’t attempt to cross through flood 

waters. Contact the track at which you are travelling to, ask if they have any local knowledge around 

affected areas and road closures. 

We know everyone wants to attend the races, but we need to get EVERYONE there safely. 

 

 

If there’s one thing that upsets us, its race 

events being cancelled for any reason other 

than inclement weather. 

One such example of this, is when tracks 

cancel an event because they are unable to 

obtain a Chief Steward to preside over a 

particular division. 

Under Speedway Australia rules and 

regulations, it is the responsibility of the 

divisional body to provide the Stewards and 

Scrutineers for their respective racing division. 

Speedway Australia is investing heavily in 

increasing the number of these Officials 

nationwide. By reducing the costs of Officials licences, together with an online national training 

program, making it easier for Clubs and Divisions to engage new (and younger) people into 

becoming actively involved in our sport which removes the burden of travel and time away to 

conduct Race Officials training. 

If you are in an Official and over the age of 40, consider an ‘apprentice’. Your guidance could make 

all the difference and encourage more young people to get involved in motorsport administration. 

 

 

EDITION 204 | 2 March 2022 



 

Congratulations to the SKAA on the highly successful 

running of their National Title last weekend at Mt 

Gambier’s Borderline Speedway. 

 We congratulate the Australian Champions for     

2021/2022: 

1. Chase Faux – Sub Junior  

2. Kai Malley – Juniors  

3. Kai Malley – Junior Standards 

4. Rodin Blackman – Ladies 

5. Sam Payne – Standards 

6. Jake Campbell – Standard Heavy 

7. Kaleb Sims – Modifieds 

8. Jason Loft – Outlaws 

9. Liam Niblock – 125cc Pro 

 

This weekend will see the Australian Wingless Sprint 

Championship held at Murray Machining And 

Sheds Murray Bridge Speedway in South Australia.  

 

• Australian Wingless Sprint Championship -  

Murray Machining And Sheds Murray Bridge 

Speedway - March 3-5, 2022 

• SSA National Modified Sedan Title - Heartland 

Raceway Moama, New South Wales - March 11-13, 

2022 

• Formula 500 Australian Title - Gulf Western & 

Independent Oils Raceway, Latrobe Tasmania - 

March 11-13, 2022 

• AMCA National Title - Timmis Speedway Mildura 

- March 12-13, 2022 

• SCCA 360 Australian Sprintcar Championship - Murray Machining And Sheds Murray Bridge 

Speedway - March 25-26, 2022 

• SSA National Junior Sedan Title - Alexandra Speedway, Victoria - April 8-10, 2022 

• SSA National Production Sedan Title - IBRP Kingaroy Speedway, Queensland - April 15-17, 2022 

• SCCA Australian Sprintcar Championship – Archerfield Speedway – April 30th – May 1st, 2022 

• Modlite Australian Title - Broome Speedway - May 27-28, 2022 

• SSA National Street Stock Title – Hi-Tec Oils Toowoomba Speedway – June 10-12, 2022 

• Australian Late Model Championship: Postponed To 2023 

 

 
Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au  

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  0487 002 287  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ben Bishop Sport Development Officer  0433 112 959  ben@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Nev Ross  Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  nev@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Licensing & Operations Admin. (08) 8139 0777  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Mark Holmes Risk Management Officer  0448 927 771  mark@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Darren Tindal General Manager   0424 923 494  darren@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

mailto:ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au
mailto:angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au

